Ombudsman Western Australia

Serving Parliament - Serving Western Australians

Our ref:

C/31835

Christina Anthony

Enquiries: Tel/Email: 08 9220 7555 / 1800 117 000

mail@ombudsman.wa.gov.au

29 March 2016

Mr Andrew Laughton

By email: laughton.andrew@gmail.com

Dear Mr Laughton

I am writing to acknowledge your online complaint form received on 24 March 2016 concerning the City of Bunbury.

We will contact you again when we have had the opportunity to consider the information you have provided.

In the meantime, thank you for bringing these matters to the attention of the Ombudsman.

Yours sincerely

Christina Anthony

DIRECTOR INTAKE

COMPLAINT RESOLUTION